



Commonwealth of Virginia Virginia Department of Education Superintendent's Memo #073-22

DATE: April 8, 2022

TO: Division Superintendents

FROM: Jillian Balow, Superintendent of Public Instruction

SUBJECT: Professional Development Opportunities to Support Best Practices for

English Learner Instruction for All Educators

As part of the Virginia Department of Education's ongoing effort to support school and division personnel in planning and implementing effective instructional practices for English Learners (ELs), multiple professional development opportunities for division and school staff who support ELs will be offered from June through December 2022. Attachment A provides session descriptions, recommended audiences, registration links, and registration deadlines for the professional development opportunities.

All sessions will be delivered virtually using the Zoom platform. The Office of Humanities will manage registration, coordinate delivery of materials, and provide confirmation.

For more information

Contact Jo-el Cox, English Learner Instruction Coordinator, at <u>Jo-el.Cox@doe.virginia.gov</u> or (804) 786-3927.

JB/JC/pk

A. Attachment: <u>Professional Development Opportunities to Support Best Practices for</u> English Learner Instruction for All Educators (DOCX)